From: Guerra, Maria 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 9:33 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rhee, Jamie; Frydland, Judith
Subject: 2-156-142(d)(12) 

Hello Steve,

 

Please consider this a disclosure pursuant to 2-156-142(d)(12) for myself, Jamie Rhee and Judith Frydland.

 

On Wednesday, February 17, 2016, I attended the 37th Annual HACIA Awards Banquet at the Hilton and Towers Ballroom from 6 pm to 8 pm.   The invitation/hosting was extended by HACIA. 

 

I, along with Jamie Rhee and Judith Frydland were invited and attended because of our position as Commissioners of the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection, Procurement Services and Buildings, respectively.  The tickets for the dinner were listed at $350 per person. The keynote address was given by Mayor Rahm Emanuel.  

The other attendees consisted of HACIA members and their supporters.  

Please let me know if you need any further information for us to fulfil our disclosure requirement.  

 

Thanks, Maria 

 

	



	Maria Guerra Lapacek | Commissioner
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) 
City Hall, Room 805, 121 N. LaSalle St., 60602

312.744.5444



